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Dear Redistribution Committee,

| am writing to you to support the proposed boundaries of the Federal
Electoral Division of Holt, as per the proposed redistribution report released
on 31 May 2024.

| have lived in the suburb of Hampton Park for over 26 years now. Hampton
Park has existed within the division of Holt since 1994 and has been in the
division representing the Cranbourne area since 2003.

| was the former President and current Vice-President of the Hampton Park
Cricket Club a team that serves over 150 people in the area. As President
of the club | worked closely with the current Federal MP for the Divison of
Holt and believe the club is best served by remaining in the electorate.

Our organisation would strongly opposes any proposal to remove all or
parts of Hampton Park from the Division of Holt.

Cranbourne has been the major centre of our community since | can
remember and my community has been better represented when
represented by an electorate centred on Cranbourne.

| believe that the AEC has made the best choice in the current
redistribution by keeping Hampton Park within the Division of Holt.

Thank you for considering my feedback.
Warm regards,

David Watts
Vice-President Hampton Park Cricket Club
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